
Project Update: September 2019 
 
3-day team workshop: Meeting of the socio-ecological team 
 
In August 2019, the main team members met to design and programme the proposed 
activities as part of the second project supported by The Rufford Foundation. Some of 
the planned activities were quantitative surveys of producers who carry out livestock 
in the native forest and meetings with stakeholders as part of the proposal to continue 
disseminating the results on ecological and social aspects obtained during the 1st 
Rufford. 
 

 


